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NOTICE
“International Day of the Girl Child” will be observed in the College on 11th
October,2023 (Wednesday) at 11:00 A.M in the Conference Hall organized by P.G. Department

of Sociology of this College.

All students of Govt.Auto. College, Rourkela and Govt. Higher Secondary School, Rourkela

are advised to attend the programme and make it a grand success.

Further, all members of staff of Govt. Auto. College, Rourkela and Govt.H.S.School,

Rourkela are requested to remain present and extend their cooperation for the grand success of

the event.
Principal
Govt.Auto.College, Rourkela

Memo No. 2 YUY & //GACR. Date._9-10-2¢

Copy to Notice Board/ Girls Common Room/Staff Common Room/website/ Emp. Asso.

WhatsApp Group /Section Officer/ Principal's file for information.
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Copy to the HOD, Sociology for information. He is requested to make necessary

arrangement for smooth observation of the event.
Principal

Govt.Auto.College, Rourkela




